In reference to College Order No. GDC/GBL/20/5002 dated 24th November, 2020 ,It is notified for the information of all those BG 5th Semester students of GENERAL ENGLISH (Regular 2017 ,Backlog 2016 & Fresh Private) whose result has been declared recently by the University of Kashmir and are having discrepancy like LO / NA in their result that they are given one last chance to submit their Assignments along with Admit cards through Whatsapp on 7006645945  from  25th  of Nov,2020 to 27th November, 2020. Afterwards no claim whatsoever will be entertained by the Department /College in this regard. 
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